THE KERNERSVILLE MUSEUM FOUNDATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MINUTES
November 10, 2020

The Kernersville Museum Foundation Board of Directors met for its regular meeting on November 10, 2020 via Zoom. The following members were present: Kay Pinnix, Secretary, Kelly Hargett, ED, Molly Smith, 1st Vice President, Monte Long, Treasurer, Rick Pierce, Chandra Parker, Kim Herman, Jason Grubbs, Past President, Kevin Masten, and Anne Coltrane. The following members were absent: Angie Pearman, President, Mark Chandler, Kristi Record, Wayne Mabe, William Hairston, Bertha Prim, and John Wolfe, ex officio. 1st Vice President, Molly Smith, called the meeting to order at 4:06
             The Committee discussed having the Birthday Celebration in March and agreed to put off the celebration until toward the end of 2021. Kelly will tell the mayor.

             The members agreed to meet in December via Zoom.

HOMETOWN CHRISTMAS and WREATHS: Members discussed.
            Ridge Care is the presenting sponsor.

            $11,000 has been raised in sponsorships. 

            60 wreaths have been presold.

            Ads are on Facebook.

            Molly suggested that Miss Kernersville could share on her social media.
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Monte Long went over his report, attached to official minutes, highlighting the following items:
             Unrestricted Operating Funds: $42,872.51
             Total Checking/Savings: $54,293.19
ED REPORT:  Kelly Hargett gave the following updates:

             Individual Ask generated $2,850.
             Larry Martin donated $5,000.

             Chicken Stew final number is $3,141.30.

             Photo Sessions brought in $1,531.45

             Ghost tours sold out and brought in about half from last year.

             Another mini photo session will be held in December.

Rick Pierce wanted to clarify that when he mentioned doing something at the Depot at the last meeting, he meant for next year.

Rick is picking up the trees the weekend of November 21st. Kelly said that the check for the trees is in the mail.

Extra wreaths will be available for sale.

Chandra Parker is talking to scouts to get trees drilled. Once drilled, they need a fresh cut to be put in buckets. Lights will be put on for decorating the next week.
Kelly added that the ice rink will go down the next week.

Gravel will go down next week.

The roof is not complete yet.

Minutes for the October 13th meeting were approved as emailed.

OLD BUSINESS: None
NEW BUSINESS:  None
. 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:29.
                                                   Respectfully submitted,

                                                   Kay Pinnix,

                                                   Secretary
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